








Dear Parents and Carers

Year 11 Parents’ Evening - Online Appointment Booking 
The Year 11 Parents’ Evening is to be held on 10th February. This is an ideal opportunity to discuss progress and ask any questions regarding their GCSE studies at St. Nicholas Catholic High School, at this crucial time in Year 11. 
In response to parental voice, the school have now moved to an electronic booking system for Parents’ Evening. All subject teachers will be available from 4:15-7:30pm and this new system will very much allow parents to make appointments at times convenient to them. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]I have included a breakdown of instructions on how to use this new system which is fully operational and you should be able to make appointments straight away. If anyone has any difficulties please contact the school office.
Please visit to book your appointments via: https://stnicholasnorthwich.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/ 
A short guide on how to add appointments is included with this letter. Please login using your child’s details.
If you do not have access to the internet, please contact the Student Support office who will be happy to add appointments on your behalf. 
Yours sincerely
C. Rexha
Year 11 Leader
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